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 The FVEAA is a Not-For-Profit Illinois Corporation and the  
Chicago-area chapter of The Electric Auto Association  

 
 ​Next Meeting 

 
May 19, 2017​  7:00 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
 
Community Christian Church 
1635 Emerson Lane 
Naperville, IL 60540 
Google Map 
 
 Agenda  

 
● 6:30 Doors open -> Sign-in Sheet 
● 7:00 Call To Order, Welcome Introduction 
● 7:15 Michael Willuweit - World of EVs: What’s trending in 2017 and a look beyond 
● 8:00 Break 
● 8:15 Club news and business. 
● 8:25 Marty Belowicz: Systems integration for conversion EVs 
● 8:45 Jeffrey Miller: Update on home charging infrastructure, 400 Amp service installed 
● 9:15 Close 

 
President's Words                                                     Michael Willuweit  

I guess selling a car is always bittersweet and I felt mixed emotions when I saw my little i-MiEV drive off last 
weekend with a new owner behind the wheel. It was a great car for the 21 months I had it, and considering the 
deal I got when I bought it, its cost of ownership was next to nothing. But any feelings of longing I had for the 
“Black Bean” have been replaced by the EV grin I get with my recently acquired 2014 Rav4 EV. The 
Tesla/Toyota SUV is a real treat to drive and I look forward to bringing it to this month’s meeting. Perhaps I’ll 
bring the Porsche 944 to the June meeting.  
 
Speaking of the June meeting, please mark June 16th on your calendar as it will be a special FVEAA meeting. 
We will have Hunter Hamstra speaking with a big announcement about a new motor from Netgain Motors. I’m 
not allowed to divulge any more info than that, and that’s pretty much what I know anyway, but it should be 
interesting to see where the Netgain is headed. 
 
Bruce Jones has done another terrific job of filling this newsletter with recent pictures of club meeting and 
events and as always Rich Carroll has an excellent article about technology and a recent hack attack that 
many people fell victim to.  
 
Hope to see you this Friday! 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Community+Christian+Church/@41.759164,-88.188844,1319m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0xb3fd96d11228adeb!8m2!3d41.758252!4d-88.188855


Photos of Last Meeting April 21,  2017 Bruce Jones, Michael Willuweit 

 

 
Fred’s Smart For2 

 
Plug-in hybrid Hupmobile hot rod and beautiful black 
Tesla Model S 

 
Donna McCall and Ted checkin out the Plug-in 
hybrid hot rod Hupmobile  

Nick and his new BMW i-3 

 
 

New Tesla Battery - (thx to Steve Ledger for sharing) 

A Smart 4x2 and a not-so-smart 2x4  

 
 
 



 
Jeff Miller explains how rigid foam 
can be made strong and used for 
battery boxes in our home built 
EVs 

 
 
A strip of foam wrapped in brown 
paper or tape is pretty strong! 

 
And even stronger with several 
pieces of tape 

 
THe Kevlar wrapped foam 
insulation easily holds Maureen 

 
THen Jeff and Mike….  

The Kevlar wrapped foam holds 
700 pounds!  Rich, Jeff and Mike  

 



https://www.facebook.com/groups/889497691136309/
https://www.facebook.com/FoxValleyElectricAutoAssociation

